
From: 
Sent: 7/14/2021 3:43:31 PM 

To: 

Subject: Fwd: Potential Power Outage 

Have you heard anything about a potential outage impacting E1 Dorado County due to the Dixie Fire in Butte? 

Thanks. 

Warm Regards, 

~l Government Relations Representative 
Local Public Affairs 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 3:36:50 PM 

To:  

Cc:  

Subject: Re: Potential Power Outage 

Hi , 

As far as ! understand, there has been no news or announcements relating to any outage impacts in E1 Dorado 
County due to the Dixie Fire in Butte County. 

We are watching the fire closely, and should there be any information regarding potential outages, I will make 
sure to provide updates to you. 

Thanks and please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Warm Regards, 

~l Government Relations Representative 
Local Public Affairs 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:36 PM 

To: ~ 
Cc:  
Subject: Potential Power Outage 

*****CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Think before clicking links or opening 

attachments.***** 

PG E-DIXIE-N DCAL-000023118 



Good Afternoon~ 

I hope you’re doing well. I have heard from another source there may be a potential PG&E power outage that 
may affect hundreds of thousands of customers, possibly some in E1 Dorado County, due to the Dixie Fire 
near the Feather River Canyon. Do you have any information on the potential outage? If so, could it affect the 
City of Placerville? Any information would be helpful. Thank you. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Our ojfice hours are Monday through Friday 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, or you can visit our website 

at www. ciO,ofplace~a~ille, org. 

PG E-DIXIE-N DCAL-000023119 




